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2529 W. Apollo Rd
Phoenix, AZ  85041
602.268.3180 (Office)
602.916.1318    (Fax)
integrityhearts@outlook.com

April 26, 2017
To whom it may concern:
I am writing this letter with great pleasure on behalf of my organization, Integrity Hearts.  I have had the pleasure of working with Mr. Nate Scott for the past 2 years that my program has been in place.  I have known Mr. Scott for over 20 years and trust him with any and everything he has set out to accomplish in education.   
I own a group home for young men ranging in ages from 7 to 17 years old, right here in Phoenix, AZ.   Mr. Scott has worked with me and the young men that I assist at Integrity Hearts in a caring and professional manner.  We have had several young men in my program who were behind with their high school credits.  Mr. Scott assisted each of these young men with getting them back on track.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have found the Student Choice staff and Mr. Scott to be very professional and easy to work with.  When I have a need for one of our youth, I just call Mr. Scott and he is helpful and friendly.  Mr. Scott is knowledgeable about education. Him and the Student Choice staff are the most passionate people I know about assisting youth with accomplishing their goals.  I would not have been able to convince these young men that they had a chance to complete their high school education if it were not for Mr. Scott and the Student Choice staff.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need further information from me.

Sincerely,
Jowharah N. Hall
Jowharah N. Hall
Integrity Hearts, LLC.
602-582-2582 (Phone)
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